
“My husband and I practice together and have been members 
of the MDA for over 25 years. We can depend on the MDA for 
having valuable information that applies to our daily practice 

and we regularly turn to the MDA for information on a wide 
range of topics that affect our practice, including policies relating 

to COVID-19. We are grateful to have such a strong state dental 
association and would encourage any dentist to become a member.”

Dr. Angela Schuck
General Dentist

“I am a member of the MDA because I wanted to grow myself 
professionally outside of my dental practice. I feel that it’s 
important to understand that a profession isn’t black and 
white. There are regulatory bodies constantly making decisions 
that affect the way we practice day to day, and I can better 

compartmentalize knowing I have knowledge supplied by my 
network with the MDA outside of patient care to help me be a 

better provider, business owner, and leader amongst my colleagues.”

Dr. Aruna Rao
Pediatric Dentist

“�I am a member of the MDA to better help my patients and 
staff and to be a positive part of the future of dentistry.  
The MDA provides great opportunities for personal and 

professional growth. By building relationships with other 
dentists and learning through their experiences, I have 

experienced increased enthusiasm and rewards in dentistry.”

Dr. Mark T. Phillips
Endodontist


